
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
16th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Visit to Loughborough University – 16th May 2024 
 
Hall Park Academy has arranged a visit to Loughborough University on 16th May 2024 for students 
in Year 12.  The purpose of the visit is to allow pupils to experience a higher education setting and 
receive information and guidance about Post-18 routes in education.  Sessions will be delivered by 
the university professors and students will be given a guided tour of the campus.   
 
The day will include: 
 

• an introduction to Loughborough University 

• a campus tour 

• a talk about student life 

• an overview of university and how it differs to school 
 

There is no cost for this trip. Students will need to bring a packed lunch with a drink and snacks to 
eat throughout the day. We will be departing at 9.15am and returning at 3pm, travelling on a coach. 
  
To give your child consent to attend this trip, please complete the consent form linked below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/1rVARTMR6f  
 
Participation in school trips is conditional upon satisfactory attendance and good conduct before the 
trip.  If you have any questions or queries, please contact me at kellye@hallparkacademy.org.uk 
about any aspect of this trip.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
Miss E Kelly 
Head of Sixth Form 

https://forms.office.com/e/1rVARTMR6f
mailto:kellye@hallparkacademy.org.uk

